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General Information about This Document 

For individuals with sensory disabilities, this document can be made available in Braille, in large 
print, on audiocassette, or on computer disc. To obtain a copy in one of these alternate formats, 
please contact Riverside County Transportation Commission, Attn: Alex Menor, 4080 Lemon 
Street, 3rd Floor, Riverside, California 92501, (951) 787-7970 (voice); or use California Relay 
Service, 1(800) 735-2929 (TTY), 1(800) 735-2929 (Voice), or 711. 
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 SCH Number: 2017011018 

MITIGATED NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

Pursuant to: Division 13, Public Resources Code 

 
Project Description 

The City of Lake Elsinore, in cooperation with the Riverside County Transportation Commission 
(RCTC) and the California Department of Transportation (Caltrans), proposes improvements to 
the Interstate 15 (I-15)/Railroad Canyon Road interchange (IC) and the construction of a new 
interchange 0.22 mile north of the existing I-15/Franklin Street overcrossing in the City of Lake 
Elsinore.  

Determination  

Caltrans has prepared an Initial Study for this project, and following public review, has 
determined from this study that the proposed project would not have a significant effect on the 
environment for the following reasons: 

The proposed project would have no effect on: 

Coastal Zones 
Wild and Scenic Rivers 
Farmlands or Timberlands 
 

In addition, the proposed project would have less than significant effects to: 

Land Use  
Growth 
Community Character and Cohesion 
Utilities and Emergency Services 
Traffic and Transportation 
Visual/Aesthetics 
Geology and Soils 
Hazardous Waste and Materials 
Air Quality 
Noise 
Water Quality 
Hydrology and Floodplain 
Cultural Resources 
 

With the following mitigation measures incorporated, the proposed project would have less than 
significant effects to: 

Paleontological Resources 
Biological Resources 
Wetlands and Other Waters 
 
PAL-1 Prior to the beginning of construction activities, a Paleontological Mitigation Plan 

(PMP) for implementation during the excavation phase of the project. The PMP 
shall include, but not be limited to, the following: 




